10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 1 October, 1981

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank
you very much for your letter of 29 September,
enclosing First Day Covers for her to sign.

I have pleasure in enclosing two which Mrs Thatcher

has duly signed and we have retained the third,

as you asked us to do so.

With best wishes.

Mr F Adamik
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The visit to Australia, for CHOGM,
of Prime Minister Thatcher of Britain;
September/October 1981
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